
Miles (Chair) and Mason (Vice Chair) started their
presentation by sharing the Pump 17 video,  then
gave a brief overview of Pump 17’s journey over
the last 18 months. 

This project has given us an insight into council
meetings. We’ve all had to overcome our nerves 
and speak in public to businesses and have
conversations with people we don’t know.

We’ve had to learn to be patient as it’s taken
us 18 months to get to where we are today.

Please visit our website  to watch our amazing 
video!

Pump 17 

Tewkesbury School Business Breakfast Meeting

Wednesday  3 April 2019

In attendance: 
Miles Rendell,  Mason Rendell,  Ethan Whybrow,  Jacob Burke,  Charlie Bowery,   Braiden Fellows, 
Bobby Pepperell,  Michelle Sikorska and Raife Sanghera-Hodges.

Please visit: www.pump17.co.uk

On Monday 25 March, Pump 17 were informed
by Tewkesbury Borough Council that they will
work in partnership with us to deliver a
new skate park in Priors Park.

Pump 17 will be involved throughout the 
whole process to develop a park for all wheels. 

Once planning has been secured and we have 
appointed a contractor - we then need to 
raise £70k.

We would like to thank all the businesses for 
their encouragement and offers of support.

“It’s time we had a new skate park in Tewkesbury”


